
 
(BY SPEED POST) 

 
No. IFCI/RTI/1078/2022                  Dated: 16/08/2022 
 
To, 
 
Sh. V.S Ranganadhan 

D.No. 10-17-4A, 18th ward, 

Vinjamuri Vari Veedhi, 

Talla Mudunuru Padu, 

Tadepalli Gudem W.G District, 

Andhra Pradesh- 534102 

 

Dear Sir, 

 
 
Sub:  RTI Application dated 25/07/2022 received by IFCI Ltd. on 27/07/2022- 

Information as per the provisions of the RTI Act, 2005. 
   
 

Please refer to the captioned RTI Application seeking information as per the 
provisions of the RTI Act, 2005. 

2. In this regard, please find enclosed the Memorandum of Association and Article 
of Association of IFCI Ltd.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

                            

            
 

                                                                       (व�रदंर म�लक) 

क� ��य लोक सूचना अ�धकार�, आईएफसीआई.�ल. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


